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Comments: I read with interest some of the professional opinions of fisherpeople and environmentalists about the

pros/cons of having a commercial hatchery in the Forest. While I feel they make excellent points, I leave that

discussion to them. 

 

I would like to offer my strong opinion that the NCWRC needs to rebuild the education center and the bathrooms.

Those buildings, while damaged in TS Fred, still seem sound as they were block buildings. The number of

visitors that loved that place is innumerable. Not to mention all the schools in the region. The John Rock area is

so popular with recreational visitors, it is not right to have the bathrooms unavailable. We know that leads to

'forest flowers' all over the area. 

I have no information about the NCWRC's permit with the FS but I wonder if they are in violation of it by not have

the educational component operational. It's been two years since the storm. Plenty of time to get re-opened.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment. 

 


